
www.eden.gov.uk Matthew Neal
Deputy Chief Executive

Date: 6 December 2017

Town Hall, Penrith, Cumbria CA11 7QF
Tel: 01768 817817
Email: cttee.admin@eden.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

Special Planning Committee Agenda - 14 December 2017
Notice is hereby given that a special meeting of the Planning Committee will be held at 
9.30 am on Thursday, 14 December 2017 at the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Penrith to 
consider the following item which was deferred at an earlier meeting of this Committee.

1  Apologies for Absence  

2  Declarations of Interest  

To receive any declarations of the existence and nature of any private interests, both 
disclosable pecuniary and any other registrable interests, in any matter to be 
considered or being considered.

3  17/0243 - Part Retrospective Application for Retention of 2 No. Stable 
Buildings and Proposed Feed Storage Building  (Pages 3 - 16)

To consider report CD73/17 of the Deputy Director Technical Services which is 
attached and which was deferred at the meeting of this Committee held on 19 
October 2017.

Yours faithfully

M Neal
Deputy Chief Executive (Monitoring Officer)

Democratic Services Contact: John Greenbank

Please Note: 
1. Access to the internet in the Council Chamber and Committee room is 

available via the guest wi-fi – no password is required
2. Under the Openness of Local Government Bodies Regulations 2014 this 

meeting has been advertised as a public meeting (unless stated otherwise) 
and as such could be filmed or recorded by the media or members of the 
public.
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Encs

For Attention
All members of the Council

Chairman – Councillor J G Thompson (Conservative Group)
Vice Chairman – Councillor W Patterson (Independent Group)

Councillors
I Chambers, Conservative Group
M Clark, Independent Group
M Eyles, Liberal Democrat Group
D Holden, Liberal Democrat Group

V Kendall, Conservative Group
J C Lynch, Conservative Group
R Sealby, Conservative Group
H Sawrey-Cookson, Independent Group


